
NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM  
OF VILLAGE BOARD 

 
Posted on August 14, 2025 
 

In compliance with the State of Wisconsin Open Meetings Law requirements, public notice is 
hereby given that a possible quorum of the Sussex Village Board may be present at the 
following event: 

• Tuesday, August 26th, 5:30pm – Dedication Ceremony, Stone Family Park, W224N8081 
Plainview Pkwy, Sussex, WI 53089. 

No formal action or discussion of Village business will take place at this gathering. 

 
Jennifer Boehm  
Village Clerk-Treasurer 
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